

The visit of a French countess to Limerick greyhound track in November 1961

## **30 YEARS AGO**

the continuing decline in business, particularly in the Us and European

Photographs for the Memories pages in the Limerick Leader should be addressed to: The Editor, Memories, Limerick Leader, 54 O'Connell Street,

and the second to marrial landario by noon on Thursday prior to

Limerick House. He was assisted by Rev Joachim O'SUllivan, OP sub-prior, as deacon, and by Rev Joseph Powell, O.P. sub-deccon. Very Rev Philip W Pollock, OP Prior Limerick presided at the Benediction of the Most Blessed.